May 2016 ISSUE 67

(A Monthly

www.samusicacademy.com

WHAT IS EXPECTED OF THE STUDENT AT A RECITAL?

Dress your best. The student should dress as they would for any formal occasion and arrive 15 minutes before the scheduled start time.

Remain seated. As we will be recording all performances, parents and quests should remain in their seats to respect the student performing.

Arrive early. We'd like to ask, if you arrive late, please enter during applause and take a seat at the back of the hall, being as quiet as possible.







UPCOMING EVENTS:





Meera Keshav Birthday





Piano & Acoustic Guitar Recital @ RBC Music





Studio Wide Recital @ LOL Comedy Club





Studio Holiday: Memorial Day

STUDENT OF THE MONTH

"The young singing voice is in a constant state of change. Despite this challenge, Noelle has shown persistence in voice lessons and is beginning to reap the benefits of her diligence and hard work!" -Randi Wooding





